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From: Andrónico Luksic Craig <aluksic@bancochile.cl>

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 2:39 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Greetings and congratulations from Chile

Attachments: 20161123142439408.pdf; IMG_2029.jpg; IMG_2018.jpg

 

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

Please find attached a letter congratulating you on your recent nomination to be the United States Ambassador to the 

United Nations. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrónico Luksic 

 


